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	THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK
FINANCE DIVISION
LATONIA MCKINNEY, DIRECTOR
FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT
PRECONSIDERED INT. NO. 
COMMITTEE:   Consumer Affairs


	
TITLE:  A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of New York, in relation to creating an exemption to the rebuttable presumption applicable to vending tickets

	
SPONSORS:  Council Member Garodnick

	SUMMARY OF LEGISLATION: This bill would create an exemption to the rebuttable presumption applicable to vending tickets. In June, the Council passed a bill requiring that anyone selling tickets for any place of entertainment, mode of transportation or sight-seeing tour in a public space have a ticket seller license issued by the Department of Consumer Affairs. A provision creating an exemption to the rebuttable presumption that a business is responsible for the bad acts of a person vending their tickets was inadvertently omitted. This bill would correct that error by amending the ticket seller law to provide that a business is not responsible for a violation by a ticket seller if the ticket being sold is counterfeit, or where the circumstances of the vending was not authorized or subject to the control of such business.

	
EFFECTIVE DATE: This local law would take effect on August 1, 2016.


	FISCAL YEAR IN WHICH FULL FISCAL IMPACT ANTICIPATED:   Fiscal 2018


	FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT:

	

	Effective FY17
	FY Succeeding Effective 18
	Full Fiscal
Impact FY18

	Revenues (+)
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Expenditures (-) 
	$0
	$0
	$0

	Net
	$0
	$0
	$0


                 

	IMPACT ON REVENUES: It is estimated that this bill would have no impact on revenues. 


	IMPACT ON EXPENDITURES: It is estimated that this bill would have no impact on expenditures.


	SOURCE OF INFORMATION:	New York City Council Finance Division 
                                           
                                                

	ESTIMATE PREPARED BY:   Aliya Ali, Senior Legislative Financial Analyst
                                             
ESTIMATE REVIEWED BY:  Nathan Toth, Deputy Director
                                                      Emre Edev, Assistant Director
                                           


	HISTORY: This Preconsidered Intro. will be considered by the Committee on Consumer Affairs on July 12, 2016. Upon a successful vote by the Committee, Preconsidered Intro. will be submitted to the full Council for introduction and vote on July 14, 2016. 

DATE PREPARED:    July 8, 2016
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